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WEEK OF JANUARY 26 - FEBRUARY 1

PASTOR ZARLING FROM MLC AND THE TOURNAMENT CHOIR ON
SUNDAY, JANUARY 26

Principal's Message -
I really liked this devotion from Pastor Mark Jeske from Time of Grace. It covered some of
the topics that we were educated on at the Lutheran Leadership conference last week in
Chicago.

As leaders, we try to recognize people’s gifts and how they can use those gifts in service to
the LORD. Also, we JUST talked about this in my 6th grade class this morning! We discussed
that God allows this sinful world to keep going, so that more and more people may know
about his love. That’s why it is so important for us to learn and grow in HIS Word, so that we
can share that with our friends, neighbors, co-workers and family members.

I pray that you may �nd a new way to serve the LORD through your gifts and I pray that it brings
you joy!

Check out Pastor Jeske’s message here: https://timeofgrace.org/what-are-my-gifts/

https://timeofgrace.org/what-are-my-gifts/
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THE THREE-YEAR-OLD PRESCHOOL CLASS TAKES A LOOK AT
THE "CHILDREN OF THE WORLD - CHINA"

Free Vision Screening
On February 5-7 California Elks Major Project will be coming to
Reformation and offering free vision screening to your child.
This screening is not a substitute for a doctor’s eye exam. This
vision screening is offered to children in the
following:preschool, kindergarten, 3rd grade, 5th grade 8th
grade, and any new student. If you would like your child to
participate please �ll out the form that was sent home and
return them back to your child’s teacher by Monday Feb 3rd. If you would NOT like your child
to participate please return the paper with DO NOT PARTICIPATE.

Secondly If anyone is able to volunteer to help during those date I would greatly appreciate it. I
need one volunteer who will be willing to go and get the children from their classrooms, and
another volunteer who is willing to sit in the room with the screener. Here is the link below
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044CACAD2CA0F58-volunteers

School Illnesses
As many of you may know there is a severe case of the �u going around. If your child has a
fever of 99 or greater please keep your child home for a minimum of 24 hours. Your child may
return to school once their fever is gone and they are not on any fever reducing medications.

If your child has a severe cough, green mucus from nose, diarrhea, or throwing up please help
us and your child by keeping them at home.

The staff will be on high alert for any �u like symptoms. Should a child have any you will be
called to come a pick your child up. Thank you so much for your understanding.
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REFORMATION RAIDERS SWEEP THE 42ND ANNUAL BASKETBALL
TOURNAMENT!

Open House Nights - Invite a Friend!
This past week, your student brought home a �yer about our upcoming Open House, which is
Friday, Feb. 7, 6-8 pm and Monday, Feb. 10, 6-8 pm. Please use this �yer to invite someone you
know to attend this event and learn more about our school! As someone who has made
Christian education for your child a priority in your family, you are one of the best people to
share our school with other potential students and families. Reformation provides 3 things to
the families of Clairemont and San Diego: excellent Christian Education, family atmosphere,
and strong academics.

And don’t forget about our Family Referral Program! If you refer a family who enrolls a student
in our school or preschool, you could become eligible for a $300 referral credit. (More
information here http://reformationschoolsd.org/school-information/family-referral-program/).

You are welcome to attend the Open House also, as you may want to get a sneak peek into
your child’s classroom for next year or upcoming years.

We also have a Facebook Event for the Open House, if you would like to share the information
with family and friends that way. And, we have more �yers in the school o�ce!
Will you help us get the word out about our awesome school in another way? Take a few
minutes to share your opinion about Reformation Lutheran School by writing a review at any
or all of the following:

Yelp: https://goo.gl/JUYEdX
Google: https://goo.gl/RUQUR8
Facebook: https://goo.gl/NjvKfs
Niche: https://www.niche.com/k12/survey/
-Select CA, and type in Reformation Lutheran School, click “Start Review”
Private School Review: https://www.privateschoolreview.com/reformation-lutheran-school-
pro�le
-This is our pro�le, scroll toward the bottom to �nd the “submit a review” section
Thank you for your help in sharing the news of our school with our community and for your
constant support!

https://s.smore.com/u/432ab2e2d307c2ab4ce71eefd7176cf9.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/4a5601bae35429b75dc7f5fbd3213284.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/2d049cbf7b3b959670aaab5bed332b1c.jpg
https://reformationschoolsd.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3cc60bec9ed160061d962947a&id=ce9a66ff07&e=ff2d2fcb61
https://reformationschoolsd.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3cc60bec9ed160061d962947a&id=96efad77a9&e=ff2d2fcb61
https://reformationschoolsd.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3cc60bec9ed160061d962947a&id=0ba77aee6d&e=ff2d2fcb61
https://reformationschoolsd.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3cc60bec9ed160061d962947a&id=6a6c12d42d&e=ff2d2fcb61
https://reformationschoolsd.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3cc60bec9ed160061d962947a&id=92f3ad4405&e=ff2d2fcb61
https://reformationschoolsd.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3cc60bec9ed160061d962947a&id=afbef6eeac&e=ff2d2fcb61




Sports Update
The Reformation Boys A and Girls A teams took 1st place in
the Reformation Basketball Tournament last weekend. Great
job teams!

The Boys A Team will have two home games on Friday,
February 7, at 1:00 pm and 5:00 pm. The Boys A Gold Team will
play at 1:00 and the Boys A Blue Team will play at 5:00.

The Girls A Team will have two home games on Friday, February 7, at 12:00 pm and 2:00 pm.
Come cheer on the Raiders!

Tech Tip
Do You Know What's On Your Phone?

When was the last time you looked at your phone? According to
my site analytics there's at least a 30% chance that the answer
to that question is "right now." But when was the last time you
looked at all the stuff that's on your phone? How many �les do have you that downloaded
(knowingly or unknowingly) that you needed to look at just once? What about that app you
thought you'd use all the time that you haven't used in months or years? The point is, we all
have things cluttering up our phones that we don't need.

Three Bene�ts of Cleaning Up Your Phone
It could run better without all of those little �les that don't need to be on it. Cumulatively,
they could be hogging up a bunch of space on your phone.
Removes security risks. If you have some apps on your phone that you haven't used in a
long time, there's good chance that you've forgotten what kinds of permissions you've
granted it. And if it's an app from a small developer, it might not even be supported
anymore which means they're not paying attention to permissions and security either.
Preserve your battery by removing apps that you don't use that might be running in the
background and eating away at your battery.
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GOOD SHEPHERD BIBLE CAMP 2020

Reformation Family Calendar
Wednesdays at 8:30am - Chapel Service - everyone is welcome!

February 7 & 10 - K-8 Open House
February 12 - 6:30pm Zumba with Ms. Ceci
February 14 -17 CLHS Basketball Tournament
February 14 - No Grade School, Presidents' Day
February 17 - Campus Closed, No Preschool, Shepherd's Care or Grade School
February 19 - 7:00am Pancake Breakfast

There are all kinds of things to do at a camp in the mountains .....

bible study/discussion, archery, swimming, canoeing, hiking, games, basketball, crafts,
volleyball, scavenger hunt and EATING (the best food next to Mom's). A full week of fun
starting on Sunday, July 12, for six days and six nights in the San Bernardino mountains of
Southern California near Jenks Lake.

Three GREAT meals and snacks are provided every day! Bring no extra money or food.

Tailored activities for each of three age groups:

Juniors (4th and 5th grades)
Intermediates (6th, 7th, and 8th grades)
Seniors (9th and 10th grades)

Mark your calendars now and look for registration information to come.
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March 6 - No Grade School, Teachers' Conference

A monthly calendar is updated on our website, and a full school year calendar is available
also. Click here to review these calendars. (http://reformationschoolsd.org/calendar/)

JOIN US FOR WORSHIP ON SUNDAYS AT 8:00 & 10:30!

Facebook

About Us

The eternal truths of God’s Word are the foundation of our
school, its curriculum, and all its activities. Our goal in
Christian education is to provide each child with the maximum
development of God-given spiritual, physical, and mental
abilities. We offer Christian education in our Preschool (ages
2.5-5) and Grade School (K-8).
Follow us on Instagram @reformation_school

4670 Mt Abernathy Ave, San Di… school@refsd.org

858-279-3311 reformationschoolsd.org/
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